
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we celebrate this Easter Season, we are reminded of Christ’s resurrection marking a new 
beginning for us. Jesus took the sins of all people upon himself, that through his death all 
might live.  Easter calls us to be renewed in our faith. It gives us meaning for life and a purpose 
for our existence as Christian people.  Through our parish, our school and our daily interac-
tions, we are called to spread the wonderful message of Christ.  Let us rejoice in the signs of 
new life and thank God for his many gifts and celebrate God’s love for us!  

Today, all students received blessed palms. Please take care of them, place them in a central 
place in your homes and encourage your families to continue to pray.  

 

Sincerely in Christ,  

Waldemar Sambor 

Principal  
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APRIL CALENDAR 
 

1ST—   HOLY THURSDAY  
2ND — NO SCHOOL—(GOOD FRIDAY) 

5TH  — NO SCHOOL—(EASTER MONDAY)  
(please check Mass times on the parish website  
www.sthelen.ca)     

9 TH  —  SPELLING BEE  
20TH— PEC MEETING 
22ND — RECONCILIATION GR.2  
 
Please see the zoom link for this Holy Thursday’s Paraliturgy at 9:15am (Gr.6B) 
https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/64496871421?pwd=VU8zbDNYR1BWcytiMFhMTmFQdll2Zz09  
 

Please note that summer uniform can begin after the Easter break.  
     

 

 

 

 

 

           

         Amendments to Public Health Guidance for K-12 Schools 

  

In light of the statement released by the Deputy Minister of Education 
on March 29, 2021, all students in Grade 4 to Grade 12 are expected to 
wear masks while at school. It is also recommended, but not required, 
that students in Kindergarten to Grade 3 also wear masks.  
 
Please send your children to school with washed masks everyday.  

https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/64496871421?pwd=VU8zbDNYR1BWcytiMFhMTmFQdll2Zz09


SEARCHERS NEWS 
 

Pink Day  - Photos from February 26th  

Hip Hop Dance Routines Gr. K-7  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IcAi6sfWTCE&ab_channel=JHOCSON 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have provided students with bocce equipment since our curling rink has now melted due 
to warmer weather. 

 

May 31st—June 4th is bike to school week! Since this is coming up I want to encourage all of 
you to get your bikes ready and with parental permission start biking to school after the Easter 

break.  
 

 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/Lx1ax3kVg5dxivuf7
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IcAi6sfWTCE&ab_channel=JHOCSON


 

Please view the banner below and help support our virtual fundraiser coming up 

this June. More information regarding this event will be sent ASAP 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 

SEARCHERS HISTORY  

 
In preparation for the coming centennial year, (Sept 2023) please see the photo’s below from 
our Gr. 2 class from 1948 and our Gr. 2 class from 2021.  



SEARCHERS EXCELLENCE  

 

 

KA 

Nate Luu 

Isabella Tolstrup 

 

 

KB 

Adelyn Lee  

Maks Drlje 

1 

Lucas Mocchi 

Talia Landingin 

Gianluca Tinaburri 

Maia Chouinard 

2 

Rayan Amisi 

Mattias Cirillo 

Aria Yen 

 

 

3A 

Mason Piovesan 

Saverio Lopez 

 

3B  

Maxim Sablic Bastable 

Mateo Arbulic 

4 

Cameryn Cruz 

Michael Kram 

Matteo Troisi 

 

 

5A 

Issac Parrotta 

Katarina Boal  

 

 

5B 

Diana Lee 

Isaac Choi 

Morgan Park 

 

6A 

Nicolo Mauro 

Siena Soligo 

 

6B 

Sonali Maharaj 

Danzig Puzon 

Justin Wong 

7A 

Giuseppe Gargiulo 

Hayden Ruus 

 

 

 

7B 

Mila Perrotta 

Cruz Muoio 

 

 

 


